
Von: WDSF Office office@wdsf.org
Betreff: Pause in the WDSF Ranking System
Datum: 14. April 2020 um 08:46

An: WDSF Office office@wdsf.org

Dear	Na'onal	Member	Bodies,
	
Please	be	informed	that	the	WDSF	decided	on	a	temporary	pause	of	the	WDSF	ranking	system
to	avoid	expira'on	of	ranking	points	during	the	absence	of	WDSF	events	caused	by	the
situa'on	with	the	COVID-19.
	
The	WDSF	ranking	system	has	been	paused	directly	aLer	the	latest	WDSF	event-weekend,	14-
15	of	March	2019,	and	will	be	reinstated	star'ng	from	the	first	WDSF	event.
	
We	ask	for	your	co-opera'on	to	extend	this	informa'on	to	your	athletes.
	
WDSF	Office
On	behalf	the	WDSF	Sports	Department
	

 
         

	
Headquarters
Maison	du	Sport	Interna'onal
Av.	de	Rhodanie	54
1007	Lausanne	–	Switzerland
Tel.	:	+41	21	601	17	11
Fax	:	+41	21	601	17	12
office@wdsf.org
	
Confidentiality: This message is intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named herein and contains
confidential information. Any distribution, copying, disclosure or modification of this message and of any
attachment is strictly prohibited without the prior approval of the World DanceSport Federation. If you have
received this e-mail by mistake, please advise the sender immediately and destroy this message and any
attachment, including any printout thereof, without retaining a copy.
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